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As an educator in high school, I am seeing that the traditional coursework for 

students is NOT preparing them for a realistic life outside of school. The number of 

households living in poverty or lack higher education is vastly increasing. I believe 

real-life applicable skills is more beneficial to help future generations change the 

narrative.  


